
Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been so wonderful welcoming all the children back to school. After such 
an unusual and challenging year so far it is lovely to get a bit of normality 
and routine back; both for the children and the adults too.  It’s been brilliant 
to see how quickly the children have adapted to new routines and ways of 
working and we really appreciate your patience and understanding as we get 
new systems up and running.  The atmosphere in the classroom has been so 
positive, we couldn't have hoped for a better start the the year.  Thank you 
for all your support to-date with your child’s education and your continued 
support over the coming year.  As always, if you have any questions please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Best Wishes, 

Sarah Woodhouse, Aoife O’Grady, Ayse Akdogan and Sylivia Dyer


